Tony Grady, a graduate
of Draughn High
School, was awarded
the Faye T. Russell
Scholarship to aid in
his future education at
Appalachian State
University. Tony
desires to become a
petroleum engineer
with the intent of
learning how to protect
our environment from
the process of drilling
oil. He hopes to play a
part in a reduction of
oil imports and
resource utilization in
our country.




